Department of Mechanical Engineering, BUET
30.07.2022

Attention for Students of M.Sc. Engg. Program

Dear Students,
I hope you are having a great semester this time.
Please be informed about the submission of the thesis supervisor consent form:

e Scan copy of signed thesis supervisor consent form must be sent from your BUET

official mail ID to BIIS secretary (ME), Prof Md. Ashiqur Rahman

(ashiqurrahman@me.buet.ac.bd) along with the Concern Supervisor and BPGS

secretary (nasim@me.buet.ac.bd) in the C.C.

e Hard copy of the thesis supervisor consent form to be submitted in the
departmental office (Contact Person: Mr. Liakot)

e Follow up the supervisor assignment in_your BIIS account and communicate

with Supervisor/BIIS/BPGS secretary if required.

Thanking you!

NS
%

Prof. Md. Nasim Hasan
Secretary, BPGS, ME/BUET
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